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MARKETING UPDATE

09-09-2022MU1007

To our valued customers in the Police/Fire and Work Truck Markets,

Due to rising component and material costs, Federal Signal will implement list price changes to various product lines effective  
October 10, 2022. 

Following is a summary of the October 10, 2022, List Price changes:

•	 A majority of our product lines will increase approximately +3% to 5%.

•	 Q2B and e-Q2B® Siren models that were increased on 7/1/2022 will not change.

•	 The RUMBLER-3 model that was increased on 5/18/2022 will not change.

•	 Popular products such as the Reliant® and Vision® SLR Light bars, LED TCL Traffic Clearing Lights, XStream® Interior Warning 
Lights, and NightSpire® Area and Flood Light will not change.

•	 Replacement ROC board List prices will not change.

The new list prices are effective with new orders placed as of October 10, 2022.

Click here to obtain the new List Price (by model number). Note that the basic data files do not include list prices for “configured” items 
such as light bars and ILS Systems.

In December, Federal Signal will publish updated PDF files of the 2023 Police, Fire/EMS, and Work Truck price books on our  
www.fedsig.com website. In January 2023, printed 2023 Police, Fire/EMS, and Work Truck catalogs will be available to order. 

Look for our upcoming announcements as these documents become available.

Thank you for your continued support of Federal Signal products.
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